
 
 

2023 Wayne Waugh Memorial  
 Tournament 

 
Each year, The Tatamagouche & Area Minor Hockey Association holds a 
tournament in memory of Wayne Waugh, an admired husband, father, 
businessman, founder / owner of Waugh's Backhoe Service, as well as a 
dedicated community volunteer. Wayne was a 15-year veteran of the 
Tatamagouche Volunteer Fire Department, acting as pump captain for nearly 
10 years. He was the volunteer chairman of the Nelson Park board of directors.  
He touched the lives of most people through his reliable service to countless 
customers and his community involvement.   

Wayne was always a keen supporter of Tatamagouche & Area Minor Hockey, from purchasing 
hockey jerseys to sponsorships.  To honor him, we would like to extend an open invitation 
to the community to join us in commemorating a deserving son, husband, father, 
businessman, friend and volunteer.  All proceeds from these events go towards supporting 
the minor hockey program in our community.  Please come out and cheer on our children 
while supporting a great cause at the same time!  There will be 50/50 draws all weekend 
at each game, as well as a Puck Toss for a chance to win a great prize.  If you are interested 
in making a donation, or for more information on the tournament, please contact  

 

U9C, U11C & U15C Divisions 

February 17th & 18th, 2023 
 

U13C & U18C Divisions 

February 19th & 20th, 2023  

 
 
 


